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PRESS RELEASE 
 

The Ministry of Commerce, Business Development, Investment and Consumer Affairs in 

collaboration with the Embassy of the Republic of China (Taiwan) will be hosting a Business 
Delegation from the New Jersey Taiwanese Chamber of Commerce from February 01-04, 

2015. 
 
The main objectives of this activity are to provide an opportunity for the visiting business 

delegation to network with the local private sector as well as to explore areas to invest in 
Saint Lucia. The areas of interest by the visiting business delegation are banking, insurance, 
restaurant and catering, recycling (paper, plastic, scrap metal) hotel properties and 

manufacturing (plastics, chemical, fiber products, film). This visit follows a similar visit last 
year by a delegation of Taiwanese business persons who were based in Miami. 
 

The programs of activities include: 
 
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 2ND, 2015 

: Official Government Courtesy Visits: 8:00 am – 11:00 am 
: Business Networking Forum: Ministry of Economic Planning Conference Room, 

2:00 pm 

 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 3RD, 2015 
 : Site Visit to Soufriere  

 
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 4TH, 2015 

 : Business Meetings with Private Sector – 8:00 am – 12 noon 
 
The visit by the delegation of Taiwanese business interest is in keeping with the thrust of the 

National Investment Policy which seeks to attract investors and investments from global 
partners into Saint Lucia. 

 

For further information, please contact Mr. Leo Titus Preville, Permanent Secretary at 468-
4203 or titus.preville@govt.lc. 
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